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     Luckily for me, the Mayor of Prineville wrote a very informative and sensible 

testimony opposing HB2816.  I am opposed to this bill, but was not able to effectively 

write down what is wrong, and detrimental to our economy.  Thank you Mayor. 

     I also agree with the arguments that this will favor a few companies, which happen 

to be big political contributors.  Hmmmmm.  Something more to think about when 

election off our representatives comes up, again. 


